

Republic of the Philippines

Department of Education

Region XI

SCHOOLS DIVISION OF DIGOS CITY

Division Advisory No. 047, s. 2020 March 16, 2020

Public Schools District Supervisors Public School Heads

CANCELLATION OF MEMORANDUM NO. 027, S 2020: ANNOUNCING THE OPENING OF COMPETITION FOR THE 2020-2021 BUKIDNON STATE UNIVERSITY GRADUATE SCHOLARSHIP GRANT FOR SCHOOL ADMINISTRATORS AND CLASSROOM TEACHERS IN MINDANAO

- This is in reference to the Advisory Number 003, s. 2020 dated March 13, 2020 1. from the Oscar B. Cabanelez, Ph.D., the University President of Bukidnon State University, informing the cancellation of the offering of BukSU-DepEd Fellowship for SY 2020-2021 was not confirmed by the BukSU Board of Regents due to budgetary implication.
- For information and dissemination. 2.

CRISTY C. EPE

Schools Division Superintendent

SepEd Schools Division of Digos City **RECORDS SECTION**

Encls: As stated Reference: Advisory

To be indicated in the Perpetual Index under the following subjects: RBD: Cancellation of BukSU-DepEd Fellowship for SY 2020-2021

March 16, 2020



(082) 553-8396 | (082) 553-8376 www.depeddigoscity.org digos.city@deped.gov.ph



BUKIDNON STATE VERSITY

Malaybalay City, Bukidnon, 8700, Tel (088) 221-2237; TeleFax (088) 813-2717 www.bsc.edu.ph - presoffice@bsc.edu.ph

Educate. Innovate. Lead.

OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT

March 13, 2020

JapEd Schools Division of Digos City

ADVISORY

No. 003, s. 2020

RECORDS SECTION

3 MAR 2020

TO

: Schools Division Superintendents of Regions IX, X, XI, XII, XIII &

ARMM Department of Education

SUBJECT

: CANCELLATION OF MEMORANDUM NO. 027, s. 2020 Announcing the Opening of Competition for the 2020-2021 Bukidnon State University Graduate

Scholarship Grant for School Administrators and Classroom Teachers in

Mindanao

It is with regret to inform you that the offering of BukSU-DepEd Fellowship for School Year 2020-2021 was not confirmed by the BukSU Board of Regents due to budgetary implication. Hence, the aforementioned scholarship Grant will not push through.

It is requested that wide dissemination of this advisory be made.

OSCAR B. CABANELEZ, Ph.D. University President